
 ATTACHMENT III 

 
 
From: Dwight Turner   
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2018 11:12 AM 
To: Kimberly De Land <Kimberly.DeLand@hayward-ca.gov> 
Subject: Resigning from the KHCG Task Force 
 
Hello Kimberly, 
 
I am very sorry to inform you that I must resign from the KHCG task force. I am no longer able to 
continue my participation. 
 
Is there any paperwork I need to complete. If so please email/send it to me. 
 
It has been a wonderful and enjoyable experience working with everyone on the task force. 
 
 
Dwight Turner 
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